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George M. Fletcher 
Adache Group Architects 
550 South Federal Highway 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301 
 
 
July 17th, 2014 
 
Re.: 105 N Federal Highway 
 
 
Hi George, 
 
I wanted to take the time to thank you for presenting to our FVCA Membership during our July 2014                   
general meeting yesterday. We appreciate the provided latest floor plan & renderings displayed as              
well as your specific remarks on the recent parking solutions achieved in the area. 
 
It is with great pleasure, as recorded in our meeting yesterday, that the Flagler Village Civic                
Association has motioned & approved to give its’ unanimous endorsement to this development             
project. In other words, with the remaining city hearings & tasks in mind, please start ASAP! :-> 
 
Thanks and please send our warmest regards & thanks to the developers/owners. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Dylan M. Lagi 
President, Flagler Village Civic Association 
 
 
CC: 
 
Frank Serafino 
Flagler Village Civic Association - Design/Architecture Committee 
Flagler Village Civic Association - Board of Directors 
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